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To: Public Service Commission 
 
From: Division of Public Utilities 

Philip Powlick, Director 
Artie Powell, Manager, Energy Section 
Joni Zenger, Technical Consultant 

 
Date: September 27, 2010 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Consolidated Applications of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval 

of Standard Reciprocal Non-Reciprocal Pole Attachment Agreements (Docket No. 10-
035-97)  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  No action is required. The attached redlined standard contract is for 

informational purposes for the intervening parties. 

 
DISCUSSION 
On August 3, 2010, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Public Service 

Commission (“Commission”) an application for approval of a Standard Reciprocal Pole 

Attachment Agreement (“Agreement”) as well as a Motion to consolidate the reciprocal and non-

reciprocal (formerly Docket No. 10-035-43) pole attachment applications into one docket.  On 

September 20, 2010, the Commission issued an Order Consolidating Applications and Second 

Amended Scheduling Order in a new docket, Docket No. 10-035-97.  The Division was asked to 

file a redline version of the Safe Harbor Agreement approved by the Commission in Docket No. 

04-999-03 compared to the Standard Reciprocal Pole Attachment Agreement filed by the 

Company on August 3, 2010.  Attached to this memo please find the redlined contract as 

described in the Commission’s September 20, 2010 Order.   
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The Division files this redlined version of the contracts for informational purposes in order to 

facilitate the process of reviewing the two contracts by the intervening parties and in preparing 

comments.  Consistent with the Commission’s Order, the Division will file a summary matrix of 

issues on or before October 5, 2010.  

 
cc: Dave Taylor, PacifiCorp 

Barbara Ishimatsu, PacifiCorp 
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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